
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notable news 

It’s been such a great first year for all the children in Oak Class. We have settled into 

school routines, taken our first school trip to Hertfordshire Zoo, participated in sports 

day and developed lots of good friendships along the way. 

 

 

Literacy and Communication  

In literacy we have listened to stories, joined in with sensory stories and been lucky 

enough to have had two visits from the wonderful travelling librarian. 

We have developed our communication skills and can all now clearly tell the adults 

around us what we want and need. 

 

 

Oak Class – Lower school 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic – On The Move. 

Our topic this term was ‘On The Move’. We read the book ‘The Train Ride’ and acted 

out parts of the story. We have looked at and played with different types of vehicles. 

We have learnt to ride scooters, balance bikes and bicycles. 

 

 

 

Maths  

In Maths we have practiced our counting skills; learnt about shape, colour and 

sequences; used money in our class shop and started to learn about adding and 

taking away. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

As the term comes to an end all the Oak Class staff want to say what a pleasure it has 

been getting to know you all this year. 

Some of the children are moving on to new classes next year, some to new schools 

and we are looking forward to meeting new friends in September. 

We know that wherever the children are going to be in September that all of them will 

continue to grow and develop and shine like the stars they are. 

Wishing you all a wonderful summer holiday. 

From the Oak Class staff. 

 

 

 

 

 


